
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=67801 

Richardson County insurance costs decrease 
(KLZA)-- During the July 23 Richardson County Commissioners meeting,
representatives of Miller-Monroe Insurance presented the Richardson County
Insurance policy package for July 1, 2019 through June 30, 2020.

There has been a reduction in the total premium for the next year of
approximately 10-percent, which amounts to $25,500.

The total premium for the policy this year will by $244,015.

Members of the Quad County Historical & Research Society presented a report
the Richardson County Commissioners last week concerning their activities and
how funding received from the County last year was used.

Following the report, Commissioners approved the organizations request for
$5-thousand funding for the period of July 1, 2019 through June 30, 2020.

 

 

Many Singals Communications 


